

---

## LSA Meeting Minutes

October 3, 2019

### 1. PRESIDENT

- a. General Address/Opening
- b. Meeting #2 with Percy
  - i. Oct. 30<sup>th</sup> Dinner with Dean Percy
  - ii. FABs discussed and Dean Percy has upcoming meeting with University, update to come
  - iii. Reviewed cohort events with professors for each of the 1L cohorts
- c. Headshots with Communications
- d. Oilers Event Proposal
  - i. meeting with Preston soon, update to come
- e. Social Media Presence
  - i. Discussed more possible online outlets and communications for the LSA
- f. Dean's List not published
  - i. General concession is people on the Dean's List have not raised concerns about needing it published again

### 2. VP GENERAL

- a. General Update
  - i. Do a new club registration and event registration. Meet with SGS to streamline the process
- b. Election Update
- c. Mentorship Update
  - i. Vice Dean Adams thinks we should have mandatory mentorship for 1L and upper year be voluntary to sign up – raised concern we need mandatory upper years based on low sign up by upper years. Vice Dean thinks we can make it mandatory on the current 1Ls despite advertising as voluntary. If made mandatory, then more structure would be needed for the program and faculty support to design resources. Argument raised making it mandatory would capture people in the margins.

### 3. VP SERVICES

- a. General Update
- b. Lockers
  - i. It is done with and everyone is good
- c. Who's Who

- i. Ad by Parley is secured and waiting on Tuna's Blurb and then will be sent off. Will be at LSA office hours before final submission to make any changes and input needed.
    - d. TD Event Action Plan
      - i. Raised Champs Boxing or another active event like climbing as an event place with a mingling event with TD before or after boxing. Update to follow on the charity to be picked and further correspondence with TD.
- 4. VP FINANCE**
  - a. General Update
    - i. Not present
- 5. VP ACADEMIC**
  - a. General Update
    - i. Opinion on PASS sessions for 1L midterms. Have 5 sessions and make it show up and no time commitment. Distribute general notes and schedule the sessions 3 weeks before.
- 6. VP SOCIAL**
  - a. General Update
    - i. Going through contract for Carbolic SmokeBall, update to follow
  - b. Med-Law
    - i. Malpractice mixer – oct 18 – Pint On Whyte.
    - ii. Posters?
      - 1. Gowling presents Malpractice Mixer, will confirm with Gowling instead of MedLaw name.
    - iii. Facebook Posts?
- 7. VP EXTERNAL**
  - a. General Update
    - i. Write 1L blurbs for website
- 8. VP SPORTS**
  - a. General Update
    - i. Skate Night – has been inquired about – update to follow
    - ii. Hockey night has been approved for Clare Drake! Oct 17th
- 9. 1L REPS**
  - a. Welcome!!!!
  - b. 1L Concerns – raised planning individual cohort events